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Dear Friends  

Season’s Greetings!! 

 

Welcome to another issue of International Journal of Ocular Oncology and Oculoplasty. Oculoplasty is rapidly 

evolving sub-speciality. The effective global communication of new information’s and further research need 

journals of this speciality but there is scarcity of journals related to ocular oncology and oculoplasty in our country. 

IJOOO will serve the purpose in this field. 

We are completing second year of the journal and time has come to review the progress of IJOOO. Much 

progress has been made with IJOOO including fast track services for publication of articles, as most of the 

researchers want their work to be published at the earliest. Now IJOOO is indexed and obstructed with Index 

Copernicus (with IC Value 43.37), one of the bibliographic index system recognized in MCI guidelines. We are 

under the process of Medline and Scopus indexing system. There is blind ended review process to access the quality 

of articles. We adopt the policy of open assess. Full texts of all issues are uploaded on our website 

www.innovativepublication.com and assessable from all parts of world. We are fortunate to have talented members 

in our editorial board. Recently many experts of international repute like Dr. Hirohiko Kakizaki & Dr. Yoshiyuki 

Kitaguchi from Japan, Dr. Yunia Irawti from Indonesia, Dr. Joseph Manuel CRUZ from Philippines and Dr. A. Kaur 

& Dr. Lakshmi Mahesh from India joined the editorial board. 

In this issue, we have interesting articles on ocular involvement in Renal carcinoma by Daniel Moreno Paremo 

from Mexico, Complications of ptosis surgery by Dr. Abdullah Al Mujaini from Oman and Orbital cysticercosis by 

Dr. Apjeet Kaur and rare /interesting case report of Mesectodermal leiomyoma of ciliary body by Dr. Mahesh P 

Sambugam and Inverse bells phenomenon following sling surgery by Dr. Amar Agrawal. 

We are pleased to inform you that March 2017 issue will be special issue on Ocular Oncology. I would like to 

request all fellow oculoplastic surgeons to join us in publishing their valuable scientific research articles and make 

our journey successful and useful to our patients and young researchers. 


